
October 4, 2005

To Whom It May Concern:

I had a fire in my home on Memorial Day Weedend 2004. The fire did little
damage, or so I thought. My sister’s friend who is also a public adjuster in Massachusetts
called Darin Checchia and told him of my situation. Although it was a holiday weekend
Darin called me and got to work that night. It was not a large claim yet Darin and
everyone at Adjusters International treated me as though I was their most important
client. Along with dealing with the insurance company he put my mind at ease so I could
start putting my life back together. As for my claim Darin got me tens of thousands of
dollars that I never would have known I was entitled to. He is worth every penny and
then some.

I strongly recommend Darin Checchia if you have any sort of insurance claim do
not go up against the insurance companies by yourself. He is compassionate,
professional, and tenacious so let him do your fighting. Please feel free to contact me if
you still need convincing.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Gagnon
518-928-9407 Home
518-945-1301 Office


